

MARTIN O'MALLEY GOVERNOR COMMANDER-IN-CHIEF

STATE OF MARYLAND MILITARY DEPARTMENT FIFTH REGIMENT ARMORY

JAMES A. ADKINS BRIGADIER GENERAL THE ADJUTANT GENERAL

October 4, 2010

The Honorable Thomas V. "Mike" Miller President of the Maryland Senate State House, H-101 Annapolis, MD 21401-1991

Dear President Miller:

The information below is provided as a follow up to the previous report provided by the Military Department dated July 6, 2010 and in compliance with House Bill 1439, Chapter 485, Sec 2 of 2007, which initiated the following requirement:

"That the Adjutant General for the Maryland Army National Guard, in consultation with the Assistants Adjutant General, shall report, to the General Assembly on a quarterly basis beginning on January 1, 2008 in accordance with Section 2-1246 of the State Government Article, on the number of Maryland National Guard members killed or injured while on active duty and the circumstances therein."

From the period of July 1, 2010 to September 30, 2010:

There were no related deaths or injuries of Maryland National Guard members serving globally on active duty.

Very respectfully,

James A. Adkins Brigadier General (MD), MDARNG The Adjutant General

Cc: Governor Martin O'Malley
Department of Legislative Services, Mandatory Reports Specialist



MARTIN O'MALLEY GOVERNOR COMMANDER-IN-CHIEF

STATE OF MARYLAND MILITARY DEPARTMENT FIFTH REGIMENT ARMORY

JAMES A. ADKINS BRIGADIER GENERAL THE ADJUTANT GENERAL

October 4, 2010

The Honorable Michael E. Busch Speaker of the Maryland House of Delegates State House, H-107 Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Speaker Busch:

The information below is provided as a follow up to the previous report provided by the Military Department dated July 6, 2010 and in compliance with House Bill 1439, Chapter 485, Sec 2 of 2007, which initiated the following requirement:

"That the Adjutant General for the Maryland Army National Guard, in consultation with the Assistants Adjutant General, shall report, to the General Assembly on a quarterly basis beginning on January 1, 2008 in accordance with Section 2-1246 of the State Government Article, on the number of Maryland National Guard members killed or injured while on active duty and the circumstances therein."

From the period of July 1, 2010 to September 30, 2010:

There were no related deaths or injuries of Maryland National Guard members serving globally on active duty.

Very respectfully,

James A. Adkins Brigadier General (MD), MDARNG The Adjutant General

Cc: Governor Martin O'Malley
Department of Legislative Services, Mandatory Reports Specialist